
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: JF/GM 

19th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The Nameless Noise 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide some important information regarding the 

upcoming show this Sunday at the Conquest Theatre in Bromyard.  

Please ensure that your child arrives at the theatre by 10 am, dressed primarily in black clothing, 

with the addition of their costume signifier, which should be something black and green. Footwear 

should also be black.  

As we will be spending a substantial part of the day at the theatre, please pack a lunch and a water 

bottle for your child. It is crucial that everyone stays hydrated and has enough energy for the day 

ahead! Students will not be able to visit the shops during the day.  

I also want to remind you that once we are in the theatre, pupils will not be permitted to leave until 

the day concludes and they are signed out at the end. The show itself will begin at 3 pm and will last 

approximately 40 minutes, so please ensure that they are prepared for a full day of activities.  

Also, as a reminder, mobile phones are not permitted in the wings of the theatre. It is essential that 

all pupils listen attentively during our preparation time, as we will be going through a lot of technical 

information in a new space.  

Thank you for your support and commitment. We are all looking forward to an exciting and 

successful day at the theatre! We hope you enjoy watching our performance as much as we have 

enjoyed creating it!  

Many thanks,  

J Fisher 
Julie Fisher  

Performing Arts Teacher 
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